
               

       

Dear Parents and Students, 

 Welcome to second grade at Stafford Elementary School.  We are asking all second 

grade students to bring some of their own supplies to school.  While many of these supplies 

are available at school, quantities are limited.  Watch for those back to school sales over the 

summer! 

 One 24 pack of crayons 

 Dry erase marker.  NO spray cleaner please! 

 Glue sticks 

 Two dozen yellow #2 sharpened pencils. NO mechanical pencils please! 

 Erasers, either pencil top or block 

 Child scissors 

 Box of Kleenex 

 Markers 

 One spiral notebook 

 1 box snack bags (the ones that zip work best) 

 Supply box 

** Please do not send in a Trapper Keeper.  They are too large for the desks.  If possible, 

please mark your child’s name on the supplies.  Please feel free to bring their supplies in 

during the Meet and Greet in August.** 

 

 

 

 


